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resolutions, including resolution 2250 (2015) on youth, peace, and security, while also taking into 
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We look forward to welcoming government officials, youth representatives, community and 

religious actors, and representatives of NGOs, UN entities, and regional and international 

organizations. More details will be sent to Member States in due course.  

 

In conclusion, we look forward to convening a successful conference and to sharing its outcomes 

with you during the next High-level Conference of Heads of Counter-Terrorism Agencies of 

Member States in 2020. The UAE will continue to support regional and global efforts that aim to 

eliminate the evolving transnational threats of extremism and terrorism that we find ourselves 

facing at this critical time.  

 

Thank you.  


